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Nicole provided her personal experience with using glasdegib, inotuzumab, and gemtuzumab. She also provided 
feedback on the structure of patient support programs with a focus on better patient outcomes.  

A relative of Nicole’s received honorariums from Janssen Canada for educational lectures on daratumumab in 2019 and 
from Pfizer Canada for advice and consultation on acute myeloid leukemia in 2020. 


